
       SWAS Newsletter, February, 2021. 

Dear Member,


First of all, I wish you a belated, “Happy New Year”. I hope that 
this Newsletter finds you and yours safe, well, and ready to face 
whatever comes next at this unprecedented time. It has been a 
somewhat harrowing time for the World, but with a Vaccine now  
available to us, perhaps there is a spot of light at the end of this 
long tunnel. Let’s hope so anyway.


I apologise for the delay in my Newsletter getting to you. I have 
had trouble with my emails, been unable to access Facebook and 
have generally been ‘out of the loop’ for ages. However, I am back 
at last with my fingers crossed that this time it is not temporary!


Of course, you have finished your “Derrick Turner Competition” 
Entries by now ? I don’t know when we can get them Judged, but 
they will be seen at some stage when it is safe to do so.


Our Coach Trip to the International Watercolour Masters Exhibition 
has, as expected, been postponed for yet another year and is now 
taking place in May, 2022. Let’s hope we will be able to see the 
World’s very best Watercolour Artists then.


I’m afraid that I can offer no information concerning our SWAS 
Meetings yet. One thing is certain though… we will only return 
when it is SAFE to do so. I am sure that you agree. So until then, 
keep Safe, Well and “Happy Painting”.


                Jennifer.


       ( SWAS lady Chairman )




 



